
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION ON KENYAN DIASPORA-OWNED 

RECRUITMENT AGENCIES IN THE NORDICS & BALTICS

 

The State Department for Diaspora Affairs, under Executive Order No. 2 of 2023, is mandated to 

support Kenyans in the diaspora in accessing employment and enterprise development opportunities. 

As part of its strategic objectives, the Department is compiling a database of Kenyan-owned 

recruitment agencies based abroad that facilitate job placements and connect Kenyan talent to 

opportunities overseas. 

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm, therefore, invites Kenyan diaspora-owned 

recruitment agencies operating in the Nordics & Baltics to submit their details for profiling and 

inclusion in this database. 

This initiative is being undertaken by the Diaspora Placement Agency (DPA), a Semi-Autonomous 

Government Agency (SAGA) under the State Department for Diaspora Affairs. The DPA works to 

promote ethical, safe, and orderly labour migration, and is seeking partnerships with recruitment 

agencies to better align Kenyan skills with international job markets. 

Interested agencies are requested to submit the following details: 

• Name of the recruitment agency 

• Ownership profile (confirming Kenyan ownership) 

• Country and city of operation 

• Contact information (email, phone number, website if available) 

• Nature of services provided (including destination countries and industries served) 

• Previous experience in linking Kenyan workers to international opportunities 

• Any relevant licenses, accreditations or affiliations 

Submissions should be sent to: 

- Email: info@kenyaembassy.se  

- Subject Line: Diaspora Recruitment Agency Submission – Nordics & Baltics 

- For more information, please visit the Ministry of Foreign and Diaspora Affairs website: 

www.mfa.go.ke 

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya, Stockholm 

15th May 2025 
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